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FAQ’s – 2020 WOLFE PARK STICKERS 

 
 
I didn’t get my tax bill yet. When do I need to have the new sticker? 
The majority of tax bills have been mailed out however; there could be some remaining mail that has not yet 
been delivered by the post office. There is a grace period until July 15, 2020 where the park will honor both the 
old 2019 sticker (blue) and the new 2020 sticker (red). Please remove all other previous park stickers from your 
car windshield.  
 
Which tax bill will my Wolfe Park Sticker come with? 
Park stickers have been inserted into the motor vehicle tax bills only. 
 
What if I lease my vehicle and I don’t receive the tax bill? 
A special mailing of park stickers will go out to those who lease their vehicles. 
 
Why did I receive a sticker that does not have my license plate number on it? 
Stickers that are marked “VOID” are due to the way the company prints the stickers. Any park sticker that does 
not have your vehicle’s license plate number on it is NOT VALID and may be simply discarded.  
  
Why didn’t I receive a park sticker for all of my vehicles? 
Monroe residents will receive park stickers for up to four vehicles. However, if your vehicle is not registered in 
the state or otherwise not paying car taxes in Monroe, we have no way to automatically sending you a sticker. 
Also, if your vehicle is registered as “commercial,” a sticker is not included because most commercial vehicles 
are not allowed in the park. If you do not have a valid car registration in Monroe, we cannot issue you a sticker.  
 
What if I need additional stickers or didn’t get a sticker for a car that I have?  
If you did not get the correct amount of stickers, you may contact the Tax Collector’s Office or the Parks and 
Recreation Department at Town Hall and we can make arrangements to provide additional or replacement 
stickers.  NOTE: Stickers will NOT be given out at the park this season due to changes in our operations during 
the Covid-19 pandemic.  
 
 

If you have any additional questions regarding your tax bill or the park stickers, please contact the Tax 
Collectors office at 203-452-2804 or Parks and Recreation Department at 203-452-2806. 
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